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Wednesday 17th January 2024 

  

Dear Year 1 Parents/Carers,   

  

On Wednesday 24th January 2024, Year 1 pupils will be going on a visit to Brookside Methodist Church in 

Gunthorpe.  This visit will support what the children have been learning about different religions in their 

“Religion and Worldviews” lessons.  In particular, they will have opportunities to think about stories that are 

special to Christians and find out how God may be represented in a Christian place of worship. 

The children will leave school at around 10:30am and return to school by lunchtime – 11:45am.  They will be 

accompanied by members of Norwood school staff.  As the children will be walking to and from the church, 

please ensure that they have a warm coat and sensible footwear on the day of the trip.  As this trip is 

covered under the ‘local walks’ permission that all parents/carers have already signed, there is no need to 

request permission. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to speak to a member of the Year 1 team. 

  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Mrs Balaam     Miss Johnson       Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 1 Class Teacher   Year 1 Class Teacher   Head Teacher 
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